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Comments: I support the proposed policy change that will allow multiple transfers of ANILCA Cabin Special Use

Permits. These cabins allow generations of Alaskans to continue a valued way of life. Many families including my

own have gown up and lived a subsistence lifestyle. These cabins allow families to hunt, fish and gather as

Alaskans always have. They allow for memories to be made and new generations to learn from family members

allowing these cabins to continue allow for these traditions to continue on. 


